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KY Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-061 5 

5 Bragdon Lane, Kennebunk, ME 04043 w.savewithusa.com 

RECEIVED 
September 14,2004 

SEP 2 0 2004 

yl MIL 
/ f l / f C T )  cr-e RE: Withdrawal of Authority to Provide Telecommunications Services 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to notify you that United Systems Access Telecom, Inc. ceased doing 
business in the State of Kentucky as of June 30,2004. Therefore, we respectfully request that 
the company’s authority to provide telecommunications services in the State of Kentucky be 
withdrawn as of that date. 

Please advise if there are any additional filing requirements necessary to withdraw by the 
above date. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please contact 
Don Hebert at: (207) 467-9004. 

Sincerely, 

Paulina Collins, General Counsel 
USA TELEPHONE 
5 Bragdon Lane 
Kennebunk, Maine 04043 
Tel.: (207) 467-8358 

paulina.collins@,savewithusa.com 
F a :  (207) 467-8341 

Straight Talk. Great Rates. 
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